
 

              

                                                                                           

 

 

 

          Dear Parents                                                                                                          Wednesday 11th November 2020 

Children in Need 

You will be aware that we will be unable to do our usual Fundraiser Community Breakfast for Children in 

Need this Friday (13th November) because of the restrictions in place for Covid. However, we didn’t 

want the children to miss out as they always enjoy doing something in school to raise money. We would 

like them instead to come to school in non-uniform, with, if they like, an element of Children in Need 

clothing, either spotty clothes or Pudsey headbands, and bring a donation for Children in Need instead. 

We are suggesting a minimum of £2.00 per child, but if you would like to give more, that would be 

lovely. Please could you send it in a labelled envelope to make it easier for collection.  

Keeping warm in school 

We have been recommended by the Local Authority to keep classrooms as well ventilated as possible. 

We use night storage heaters to heat our building, so once the heat has gone we cannot switch them on 

again. Several of the classrooms get very hot when it is sunny, so this is not an issue, but on dull days 

they can be very cold. Please can you make sure that if it is likely to be a cold day, you send your child 

with plenty of layers so that they do not get too cold while they are sitting still in class.  

School Photograph 

The school photographer is coming to take individual and sibling portraits on Tuesday 17th November at 

9.00 am. Please can you make sure your child is looking how you would like to see them in a 

photograph. We will send the proofs home as soon as we can to allow you to order copies for Christmas. 

I have been assured that the photographer will take every precaution necessary to make the process 

safe.  

Many thanks for your support during this challenging time.  

           

 

 

 

          Miss Jenny Morgan 
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